Barbara Kelly

From: Dave Zellner

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 5:57 PM

To: Barbara Kelly

Cc: Kathy Connelly; Larry Kirch

Subject: Superstition Harley Extension of Premises

Barb, | would like to update my information regarding the extension of premises for Superstition Harley’s Johnny O’s
Fundraiser. | met with the event coordinator on site and the area designated for the “beer garden” is acceptable and
there will be sufficient restroom facilities available. Please let the Council know the Building Division has no objections to
the extension of premises.

J. Davis "Dave" Zellner, CBO

Building and Safety Manager - Development Services
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd.

Apache Junction, AZ 85119

480-474-5084

dzellner@ajcity.net

Service Over and Above the Rest

Office Hours
Monday — Thursday, 7:00 am — 6:00 pm, Closed on Fridays



